
Dear Community

As we start the new year the Smithtown East Leadership Class and the PTSA are busy 
planning and preparing for our largest fundraiser, Our Annual Fashion Show at Flowerfield on 
March 19th. This annual fundraising event is a major part of the PTSA's ability to ensure that 
we can continue bringing great Cultural Arts Programs to all our students and offer scholarship 
opportunities to our Senior Class.

We are reaching out to our community to ask for donations that would help support this event. 
Donations of gift cards, raffle items, and gift baskets are always welcome. If you would like to 
help with any of these categories or in a financial way, we would love to hear from you. 
Donations can be accepted on behalf of individuals, families, and businesses. If you would like 
to help support this event, please contact PTSA Fashion Show coordinator Christine Loughlin 
or visit https://eastptsa10.givebacks.com/store/items/1150476. 

We thank you in advance for your help and encourage you to contact Christine Loughlin either 
through email: chrisloughlin2014@gmail.com or cell 6318486623 regarding donations. 
Donations can also be mailed to 58 Harbor Road, Saint James, NY 11780

Cheers to another great school year 2024-2025!

The SHSE PTSA Executive Board

Lisa White – President, JoAnn Nickl – Vice President, Marissa Scannapieco – Secretary, 
Michelle Nestor – Treasurer, Christine Loughlin - Council Delegate

EIN 20-2751021  -  Tax exempt 161581  - 10 School Street, Saint James NY 11780


mailto:chrisloughlin2014@gmail.com

